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30th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are writing to you to make you aware of an incident that occurred in Muirfield Park around 8.30am this morning. The 

incident involved a male hiding in bushes in the park prior to the school gates opening. The children involved in the incident are 

safe and acted in an extremely mature and sensible manner, and were provided with support by a parent within the school 

community. We are very thankful to the parent for the help and care they provided.  

As a result of the incident, we are asking parents and carers to be extra vigilant in regards to the supervision of children outside 

of school. In recent weeks, there has been an increase in children playing in the park both before and after school which is 

unsupervised. We strongly recommend that this does not happen unless your child is supervised by an adult. This is to ensure 

your child’s safety at all times. 

We will be speaking to the children about safety outside of school and the importance of ‘stranger danger’, to ensure that the 
children are aware of how to keep themselves safe.  

As parents/carers, we are asking for you to: 

 Speak to your children about how they keep safe in the local area.  

 Consider whether your child can be supervised to and from school by a trusted adult, if they walk to and from school. It 

may be that another family walk a similar route to school and can ensure that your child is supervised, if you are not 

able to do this. 

 If your child walks to and/or from school on their own, speak to them about walking directly to the destination and 

setting a time for your child to be home, as well as using busy, well-lit roads. 

 If your child carries a mobile phone when walking to and from school, that they understand how to contact emergency 

services, in the event of an emergency, or the event they feel unsafe.  

 Support your child in knowing the local area and where ‘safe spaces’ they can go to can be found. This may be a friend’s 
house or a neighbour. 

 If you have any concerns regarding safety outside of school, that the police are contacted directly to report your 

concerns.  

 Report any concerns that you or your child have to school. 

We have also attached a useful parent guide to this letter that can be used as a prompt to speak to your child about. 

If you have any concerns, please speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Salam 

Head of School 
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